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WBS NEEDS YOUR HELP

WBS students have designed and will be making a 
Christmas tree to include in this year's Much 
Wenlock Christmas Tree Festival. This event is held 
in Holy Trinity Church on Friday 1st December - the 
day before the Christmas Fayre which will take 
place this year on Saturday 2nd December. To 
minimise any damage caused to the environment, 
our tree will be made from materials that the 
school would otherwise have been discarded or set 
aside for recycling.
Mr Jones is looking out for any unwanted Christmas 
decorations that could be used to decorate the 
school corridors. If you have any decorations you 
are planning to dispose of, he would be very 
grateful for any donations.
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